
 

 

4th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians & Pupils, 

 

The good news for this week is Friday is a Bank Holiday so no home schooling that day! We know 

that everyone who has been in contact with their teacher via SeeSaw is trying their best to balance 

home schooling and their own jobs and we know this is not easy. Well done you are doing great! As 

the weather is starting to warm up, if we were in school, we would be taking the learning outside so 

can I encourage you to do the same where possible. Go for a walk together and look for birds and 

insects, practice riding your bike, do some gardening or have a picnic in your garden. All of these will 

be valuable learning experiences for your child alongside the work you are receiving from your 

teachers. 

 

RESIDENTIAL REFUND 

Mrs McEwen and I made number of refunds last week to parents, but we know not everyone got in 

touch to allow us to refund everyone at once. Could I ask anyone that didn’t forward their sort 

code & bank account number to Mrs McEwen (jmcewen799@c2kni.net) to do so as soon as 

possible and this will allow us to refund you when we next have access to the school account. 

 

VE DAY 

As mentioned, Friday is a Bank Holiday as it is the 74th Anniversary of VE Day. Please take some time 

to talk to your child about the significance of this date and how our lives might have been very 

different. 

 

TINY LIFE 

Many thanks if you took the time to vote for Tiny Life in the Hendersons promotion. They received 

the most votes and have received a £2000 donation!! Well done!! 

 

Please stay safe and well and remember that the most important thing at the minute is to keep 

everyone you care about healthy and happy. 

 

Thank you for your continuing support, 

 

Mr M. Moore 

Principal 
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